
 

If you have any questions, please email Catharine at fishingtripbear@yahoo.com  
 

2022 Laronde Craft Fair Info &   Registration Instructions 

Hello Crafting Families 

As previously announced, The Laronde PAC will host the Annual Laronde Student Craft Fair 

on Friday November 25, from 2:30 -4:30pm.  We are excited to have this event return and look 

forward to seeing the amazing creativity of our Laronde students.   The following contains 

important information on how to register for this event.      Please read carefully.    

  All students from K to gr.7 are invited to create individual crafts to sell to other students, parents 

and staff at a nominal price.    Parental assistance with the crafts is encouraged, but the crafts are to 

be primarily student made.   Students may work individually or team up to create and sell their 

wares.  (Group maximum size is 3).   Students may keep all money earned from the sale of their 

crafts.  In the past, most items have been priced between $1-$4.   

In light of lingering Covid concerns, we are encouraging a return to a Traditional Craft Format and 

discouraging food items.   Food items that are crafty in nature will be allowed but must be packaged 

and sealed for take home consumption. (ie, homemade novelty candies etic) Due to the gym’s newly 

refinished floors, no food or drink is allowed to be consumed in the gym.   Unsealed baking items for 

individual sale will not be allowed.   Also, no beverages will be allowed to be sold.  If you have any 

questions, about these guidelines, please email me at the address below.    

 Parent permission will be required for participation.   Parents will also be responsible for 

supervising and assisting their child during the event including setting up at lunch on the day of the 

event and leaving their area clean at the end.    

There will be a $4.50 charge per participant to cover the cost of our table rentals.  This means a 

group of two will pay $9 and a group of 3 will pay $13.50.   All payment this year, will be through 

School Cash Online.    Each vendor will have a reserved space of approximately 2.5 ft to display their 

crafts; groups of 3 may get a slightly bigger space of 3 ft.  Space in the gym is limited, so be sure to 

register early to avoid disappointment.  

Registration for the event will be at lunch on Tuesday November 15 and Wednesday 

November 16.     Please print and fill out the attached form completely and legibly.   Please 

remember to list the crafts that you are selling so that I don’t put duplicate crafts at the same 

table.  If you are working in a group, only one form is necessary with one designated parent 

contact to act as a coordinate for that group.   Parent contact information must be filled out 

as this will be used for all future communications for our crafters.   Once your form has been 

submitted, we will add a charge to those parents School Cash Online Account.   This must be 

paid by Tuesday November 22. 

Due to space limitations, we cannot accommodate requests for friends to be put next together.  

However, we will be able to position older siblings by younger ones so please make a note on the 

registration form if this applies to you. 

Looking forward to a great even 

Catharine Macrander 
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